
If you are interested in taking up this exciting opportunity, please contact GPsinSchools@qed.qld.gov.au or visit 
https://education.qld.gov.au/students/student-health-safety-wellbeing/student-wellbeing-package

Benefits include:

 Working during school hours

 One day a week during school terms

 Free use of fit-for-purpose school-based clinic 

 Dedicated staff to manage bookings

 Friendly work environment 

The Department of Education is conducting a GPs in Schools Pilot, placing GPs in 50 Queensland state schools with 
secondary students. Students are provided with free access to a GP at school 1 day per week. This removes barriers 
students may otherwise face to receiving timely and appropriate healthcare.

Redcliffe State High School
is seeking a GP 1 day per week 


